Subject: Re: DIY Wisconsin
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 05 May 2004 11:57:01 GMT
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For the longest time, it seemed like | couldn't find anyone in Oklahoma interested in high-end
sound clubs/events locally. As it turns out there were individuals here and there, but no one knew
of each other so we were all sort of isolated. There's local mid-fi and a few hi-fi stores, and lots of
car audio shops. Summertime brings block party gatherings where folks sell hundred-dollar car
subwoofers and junk like that. But we never had any high-end audio gatherings around here until
about a year ago. Now we have a pretty good little group going.l expect it will come together in
Wisconsin soon too. Just keep posting. You're close to lllinois and just across the lake from
Ontario, so | suspect there is some interest fairly close by. | know there's activity in Chicago
which is pretty close, so you can probably combine some efforts. Visit some of their gatherings
and maybe you can entice some of them in coming to an event in Green Bay.
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